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Miramar Plans to Shut Down Giant Mine In December 
CBC Radio, June 25, 2001, 6:30/7:30 a.m. 
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CBC: It looks as if the Giant gold mine is going to close for good. 
Miramar Mining announced Friday it will return the mine to the federal 
government when it's lease expires in December. Julie Green reports on 
what the government has at stake. 

GREEN: Miramar bought the Giant Mine from Indian and Northern Affairs in 
December 1999 for $10 and promised to operate it for two years. Miramar 
says Giant will run out of ore that's economical to mine at current gold 
prices by the end of this year. So the company has given the federal 
government notice it will give Giant back. Miramar's decision doesn't 
surprise Dave Nutter of Indian and Northern Affairs . He says the 
government will be ready to take over. 

NUTTER: Right now, December 14th is the date we are working on. We are 
also looking to see if an amended arrangement can be struck that is 

(
~tisfactory and attractive to both parties which would keep them on the 

,perty and keep them producing gold. 

GREEN: Nutter estimates the company is spending $3 million a year to 
meet its environmental obligations. When Miramar pulls out , Indian 
Affairs would have to pay that bill. Nutter says it may be possible to 
sweeten the deal with Miramar. 

NUTTER: It's not our intention to just pay Miramar $3 million and have 
them continue to operate the mine, but it may well be that we say 
certain aspects of environmental compliance we would now take on rather 
than them managing it. 

GREEN: Miramar officials weren't available to comment, but a news 
release says the company would have to cut costs signi f i cantly to 
continue mining at Giant. Julie Green, CBC News, Yellowknife . 
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